
Thanksgiving Baskets 
 Reserve by November

10
Call Town Hall to

reserve

Fall Clean up Days
November 3-5 
NEW RULES TO
PARTICIPATE

More info inside 

GARDEN CITY GAB FALL 2023
621 27th Street Road



U.S Army Retired Paul Withun
honored us when he
stopped by our PTSD

Memorial this summer. He
was participating in the Tour

of Honor “A Ride To
Remember”. The Tour of

Honor benefits veterans and
first responder charities

everywhere. Toxic chemicals, paint, oil
Electronics (tv, microwaves, etc)
Appliances containing freon
(refrigerators, freezers, air
conditioners, etc), These items will
NOT be accepted even if the freon
component has been taken out. 
Batteries, concrete, dirt
Tires, propane tanks, barrels

We are handling Clean-Up Days differently
this year. You MUST come to Town Hall to

receive your coupons to be able to
participate in the event. Your address will
be VERIFIED by Driver License or a copy of

your rental agreement/lease. 
TWO COUPONS PER HOUSEHOLD

Dumpsters will be located across from the
Town Hall at the Community Center:

 620 27th Street Rd. 
There will be an attendant at the front. You
must show your coupon to be allowed in. If
you do not have a coupon you will not be

able to use the dumpsters. 
Dumpsters will be available from 8AM-5PM

Friday, Saturday and Sunday, November
3,4, and 5. 

This is a free service to residents and
businesses in Garden City. 

DO NOT BRING THE FOLLOWING ITEMS

Call the Town Hall at
970-351-0041 if you have questions

Fall Clean - Up Days 



Bootleggin’ Days was a hit this
summer! We had wacky weather,

but everyone turned out and
brought the party! Our

Motorcycle Show was a grand
slam and our 3rd Annual

Clarence Krieger Memorial Car
Show had its biggest turn out

ever!

Our Kids Fun Under The Sun event
was a blast! This was our first kids

event and it went swimmingly!



If you require non-emergency assistance, please call Weld
County Dispatch at 970-356-4015, extension 1. Town Hall staff

cannot send police. Calling Dispatch is the fastest way to reach
an Officer in a non-emergency situation. Always call 911 if you

have an emergency.

Chief Jeremy Black was
awarded a Law

Enforcement Executive
Certification from the

Colorado Association of
Chiefs of Police for his

professionalism, executive
growth and leadership

excellence.

We have a new Sergeant in
our department! Sgt. Ken
Amick has been with the
department since early
summer. If you see him

around make sure to wave!

Officer Alyssa Hewell
was sworn in in May
and is our newest full
time officer! If you see
her around make sure

to say hello!




